
Green Oaks Club 
October 25, 2005

From the Manager's Desk

Tournaments: The tournament season is over and 1 would like to thank Vicky 
Evans, Tournament Chairmen, and all those who helped put on the events this 
year. Running the committee is one of the toughest volunteer jobs in the club and 
I appreciate all those who gave up their time and energy to make the tournaments 
a success. As most of you know, we use the proceeds from our tournaments to 
pay property taxes. Thanks to these volunteers we'll be able to pay the taxes in 
February.

Club Championship: The postponed Club Championship was completed on 
October 9th. Billy Conn was the Club Champion in the Open Division, Skip 
Egger won the First Flight, Eugene Hicks was the Senior Champion, and Lee 
Jaynes was the Junior Champion. Congratulations.

Time Change - Winter hours: Daylight savings time ends this Sunday morning 
and the Pro Shop hours will change, opening at 8 A M and closing at 5 P M. We 
will also be changing green fees to winter rates on Sunday.

Steak Nights: November 3rd and 17th.

Sam


